
HB1377 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my written testimony. My name is Janelle Anderson and I 
am from rural Alexander, ND in District 39. I am a mother of 4 children, ages 9 months to 16 
years old. My husband and I ranch together, as well as own/run multiple other businesses. 
 
I am writing this today in reference to House Bill 1377, which deals with Informed Consent. I 
want you to know that I ​SUPPORT ​HB1377. 
 
There should never be any medical procedure, or vaccine requirement for anyone. If there is 
risk, there must be choice. This bill gives North Dakotans the ability to choose what is right for 
them and their families without the threat of being fired or discriminated against. 
 
 I ask you all as a committee, to give HB1377 a ​PASS. ​This bill is much needed. 
 
Thank you committee members for your ears, your time serving your constituents, and being 
open to hear why our family fully ​SUPPORTS​ HB1377.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janelle Anderson 
Rural Alexander, ND 
District 39 
 


